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Tuesday, 5th May,2015 

We were welcomed by the head teacher of  Lohusuu Kool  and the representative from the 

local municipality. They opened the last project meeting. Then, as usual, we started our work. 

We had to prepare a poster or  a virtual time machine that would show all the activities done 

during the project. Our team prepared both versions. The paper version we left on display at 

our school and the electronic version  we presented in Lohusuu. The representatives of each 

country showed their posters and told everybody about the work they done during the project. 

We mentioned all  project meetings, people, places. After the presentations all the students 

divided into groups. They had to write a formal letter to European Commission including the 

conclusions and benefits received.  Then we went on documentation tour around Mustvee. We 

visited local museums and churches. We knew the history of the town, which is the mixture of 

Estonian and Russian traditions and culture.  

      
Wednesday, 6th May, 2015 

We went to Kuremae to visit Puhtitsa Convent which was founded in 1891. The nun told us 

about the history of the convent and showed some distinctive buildings. Then we went to 

Rakvere  where we visited the medieval castle and took part in a part in a programme on the 

Rakvere Castle. Despite rainy weather we had a lot of fun.  

 

 

   
 

 



Thursday, 7th May, 2015 

The hosts took all the participants to their capital city, Tallinn. We had a guided tour and 

visited the Old Town, Toompea, Estonian Parlament. The guide gave us a very interesting and 

instructive lesson of Estonian history, traditions and culture.  

 

  
 

Friday, 8th May,2015  

The last day of the meeting and the project we spent at school. All the students divided into 

groups had a quiz about history, traditions, culture of partner countries. They had to recognize 

some distinguishing  people, places, dances, songs from each country. After the quiz each 

team, teachers and students, presented their national dance. After the presentation we taught 

our partners dance steps. We also finished work on the letter to European Commission.   

We evaluated meeting in Estonia and our two- year work together.  

In the afternoon we went to Tartu where we had a tour around the city. There was  farewell 

dinner. We discussed about the project, the tasks we done.  

 

 
 

 



Dissemination made by Polish team: 

Monika Futiakiewicz – coordinator, 
Agnieszka Głuszek, Joanna Sukiennik, Magdalena Wojcieszczak, Zuzanna Struzik – students 

from  Zespół Szkół Samorządowych Nr 1 w Limanowej 
 

 
"This project has been funded with support from the 

European Commission. This publication 

[communication] reflects the views only of the author, 

and the Commission cannot be held responsible for any 

use which may be made of the information contained 

therein." 

 


